
 

CHROMEBOOK DEPLOYMENT 
 
 
•   Ea​rlier this year, the Board of Education 
approved a 1:1 program that will make a 
Chromebook computer available to every KCS 
student. 
 
 
•   Chromebooks will be available for the 
2020-21 school year. 
 
 
•   Beginning on July 17, 2020, Chromebook registration forms will be ​available 
online​, and paper forms will be available at schools beginning on July 24.  
 
 
•   Once the forms are completed and submitted, each student’s base school will 
contact students with details about how and when the devices will be 
distributed. 
 
 
•   ​A customer service line for assisting families with accessing affordable 
internet services at home will be available beginning on July 20. 
 
 
•   ​Please consider ​updating your email address​ in Aspen. 
 
 
•   Questions? Check out ​the device FAQ​ with details about training, tech 
support, appropriate use of the Chromebooks and more. 

https://www.knoxschools.org/Page/21955
https://www.knoxschools.org/Page/21955

